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ONE HUNDRED NORTH GARFIELD AVENUE

PASADENA, CALIFORNIA 21102

June 1, 1998

Honorable Mayor Holden

City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Ave., Room 237
Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Mayor Holden:

Staff has informed me that at the Community Development Committee meeting of May 28,

1998, Vice Chair Rick Cole stated that because of his selection as City Administrator of Azusa as
well as his family obligations, he would not be able to devote sufficient on-going time to the
work of the City Center Implementation Task Force. He asked that Joel Bryant be appointed as
“Alternate” on the Task Force and that he remain as 2 member so that CDC is always
represented.

We know that Rick has a good deal to contribute and, therefore, I am requesting that Joel Bryant
be appointed as Alternate. This request has been confirmed with beth Rick and Joel and would
ask that this appointment be presented to the City Council at its next upcoming meeting. Thank
you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

KATHRYN NACK, Chair

City Center Implementation Task Force
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